CONFIRMATION OF RECEPTION

Mr. John Sampson
22502 N. Hermosillo Dr.
Sun City, Az 85375

Dear Mr. Sampson

This letter shall serve as confirmation of reception of a special test transmission of KDSX Radio
Station on a frequency of 1700 kHz on May 2, 1998 from 9:36 PM to 10:21 PM Central
Daylight Time. Power utilized was approximately 750 watts into a .48 wavelength vertical radiator
located at the transmitter site of KIDSX 950 kHz-Denison/Sherman Texas.

I am pleased that you participated in this test. It is likely to be the last transmission from the 950
site; the original intent of the tests was to determine ground conductivity (during daytime hours)
for a relocation of the 1700 site to a point south. It is anticipated that the new site will be operating
sometime during early 1999 as a fill-in signal for 1310-KTCK Dallas ("The Ticket").

ost sincerely,
' 04
ubert (Hue) Beavers

Chief Operator KPLX-KLIF Dallas
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